
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION FOR TEMPORARY CHANGE 
INVOLVING THE TRANSFER OF WATER  

UNDER PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
PERMIT 13856 (APPLICATION 18085) 

 
On February 14, 2014, Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) submitted a Petition for Change 
involving the transfer of water pursuant to Water Code §1725-1732.  The proposed project 
would allow PCWA to transfer 20,000 acre-feet (af) of water to East Bay Municipal Utility 
District (EBMUD).  The transfer would involve surplus water currently stored in PCWA’s Middle 
Fork Project reservoirs under Permit 13856.  The proposed transfer would begin on or about 
April 1, 2014, and be complete within one year of approval.     
 
Temporary changes involving the transfer of water may be in effect for one year from the date of 
approval. 
 
Any correspondence directed to the petitioner should be submitted to:  
 
Placer County Water Agency 
c/o Andrew Fecko 
P.O. Box 6570 
Auburn, CA 95604 
afecko@pcwa.net 
 
Pursuant to California Water Code section 1726(f), any interested party may file a comment 
regarding the petition.  Comments must be received by the Division of Water Rights by 
4:30 p.m. on March 24, 2014.  A copy must also be provided to the petitioner at the 
address listed above.  To obtain detailed information regarding the proposed transfer, you 
may view the petition by visiting the Division’s website at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_
notices/index.shtml 
 
Should you have any other questions regarding this matter, please contact Greg Brown at 
(916) 323-1847 or by email at gbrown@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written correspondence or 
inquiries should be addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control Board, Division of 
Water Rights, Attn: Greg Brown, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000. 
 
 
Date of Notice:  February 20, 2014 
 
 
 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_notices/index.shtml
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_notices/index.shtml
mailto:gbrown@waterboards.ca.gov.

